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ALCOHOL MINIMUM 
UNIT PRICE
Effective from 1 March 2025

NOTICE OF 
REPEAL

The Northern Territory Government has repealed the 
alcohol minimum unit price bringing the Territory back 
in alignment with other Australian jurisdictions.

Territory businesses can set their own competitive 
prices from 1 March 2025.
A range of measures remain in place to reduce alcohol 
harm, including the Banned Drinker Register and Police 
Auxiliary Licensing Inspectors.

For more information, contact Licensing NT


